SHOW YOUR PRIDE

It has been said that looking your best
helps instill a sense of pride that can help you
compete at your highest level.

USBC Open Championships bowlers are encouraged
to participate in the Pride Award Program. The program
recognizes teams that dress in uniform (no jeans) by
issuing them a special lapel pin.

Entrants are expected to wear suitable attire.
Use good judgment when selecting the appropriate attire.

THE USBC OPEN CHAMPIONSHIPS DRESS CODE

ALLOWED

NOT
ALLOWED

Bowlers will be required to change if attire is deemed inappropriate by
tournament management. Tournament management's decision will be
final. For questions on appropriate attire, contact the tournament office.




